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Date 	

January	22,	2016	

To	 	

Director,	U.S.	Government	Publishing	Office	

From	

Inspector	General	

Subject	

Management	Letter—FY	2015	Financial	Statements	
Report	Number	16‐04	
	
In	connection	with	the	audit	of	the	U.S.	Government	Publishing	Office’s	FY	2015	
financial	statements,	the	Office	of	Inspector	General	(OIG)	is	providing	the	attached	
letter	to	describe	comments	and	recommendations	intended	to	improve	internal	
controls	or	other	operating	efficiencies	associated	with	financial	accounting.		The	
findings	and	recommendations	are	detailed	in	the	attached	management	letter.	
	
We	appreciate	the	courtesies	extended	to	our	audit	staff.		If	you	have	any	questions	
or	comments	about	this	report,	please	do	not	hesitate	to	contact	me	at		
(202)	512‐0039.	
	
	
	
MICHAEL	A.	RAPONI	
Inspector	General	
	
Attachment	
	
cc:	
Deputy	Director,	U.S.	Government	Publishing	Office	
General	Counsel	
Chief	of	Staff	
Chief	Financial	Officer		



 

 
 

	



 

 
 



 

 
 

	
	 	



 

 
 



 

 
 



 

 
 



 

 
 



 

 
 

	
	 	



 

 
 



 

 
 

	
	 	



 

 
 

	
	


